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www.unjournouveau.org

WHO WE ARE?
Un Jour Nouveau is a non-profit deter-
mined to end the cycle of violence, 
poverty, and inequalities that are foste-
red by ignorance, poor governance, and 
the lack of access to opportunities.

OUR VISION
A peaceful and prosperous Congo where every 
individual is part of the solution.

OUR MISSION
Help every individual discover, develop and 
deploy his potential.

OUR VALUES
Love
Integrity 
Creativity
Excellence 
Responsability
Service
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SUMMARY
- Business Plan and Art of Pitch Classes,
- Food Distribution to The Staff at Un Jour Nouveau,
- Sons of Congo and Counseling in Beni.

Weekly
B u l l e t i n  

BUSINESS PLAN AND ART OF PITCH 
CLASSES

From Thursday, November 24th to Wednesday the 30th, the students of the 4th 
session of Level Two Leadership Academy completed their training by partici-
pating in the Business Plan and Art of Pitch courses. These courses are aimed 
at giving the students techniques for a good presentation of their business 
plan.
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FOOD DISTRIBUTION TO THE STAFF 
AT UN JOUR NOUVEAU

SONS OF CONGO AND COUNSELING 

Due to the crisis caused by the war, Un Jour Nouveau, through the board of 
directors of Africa New Day, supported its staff by giving them a food kit made 
up of basic necessities, on Monday, November 28. The kit was composed of 
rice, corn flour, beans, vegetable oil, sugar, powdered milk, table salt, and 
tomato paste. 
In return, the staff expressed their gratitude to all the people who contributed 
to bring relief to their families.

From November 25 to 28, the Sons of Congo and Counseling departments 
trained 100 men from the city of Oicha in Beni on Positive Masculinity, and the 
Heart and Wounded Spirit of Man. 
After the training, the counseling department had a group session with these 
men and the Beni Generation Hope beneficiaries. 
Taking advantage of the opportunity, these departments also had a working 
session with different groups of men, women and children to plan events for 
2023. 


